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Mattingly, Gabrielle

From: Christine Schulz 

Sent: Monday, December 28, 2020 6:41 PM

To: Planning

Subject: Case #21-1-112

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

  

CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us).  

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and know the content is 

safe. 

  

Respond to case brought by Adam Tritt and Heather Tritt, 1520 Mya Ct, Naperville - asking for a variance to build a game 

court and shed.   

 

We have no objection and approve of the project. 

 

Christine & Herbert Schulz 










